
 

 

Thank you to all those who have registered for the Papa Alf Memorial race, we are truly excited for what 

promises to be a awesome event.  Registrations have closed. 

 

 

 

 

Northcoate Road 14a 

Carparking is limited but there is some parking all along the venue and on Northcoate road.Only official 

vehicles will able to park in the venue area.  

 

Venue 



Fai have confirmed that there will be a V1 drawn on the day for some 

lucky junior paddler. To be eligible you will need to be 

1. Registered 

2. Particpate 

3. Present  

Thanking Papa Joe and the Fai Whānau. 

 

 

 

Orders have now closed and you can collect your tshirt from the officials desk on the day. 

 

  

Races will be a round robin with progressions, there are 3 divisions whith semis and finals. Subject to 

race numbers we may run a point system that gives us extra races. 

Each team will get at least  2 races. We will endeavour to set up lanes 

Paddlers will be signed off as they go into the loading bay, with races been loaded as one race is 

completed.This will tick the box for the participation part for the draw 

There will be a lunch break at 12:00pm. Sausage sizzle and a drink will be supplied to paddlers. Kai stores 

available for those who want to purchase food. Please bring cash, or your own packed lunch. (this 

subject to time and energy levels we may push through). 

 

 

 

 

Races 

T Shirts Papa Alf T Shirts will be available on the Day 



 

 

 

 

 

W6’s can be dropped off  Saturday afternoon and lashed.There will be overnight security at venue. 

There will be 3 safety boats on the day, but you are welcome to bring your V1 one down as extra 

support. 

 

 

 

Support Boats and W6 drop offs 



 

 

 

There is currently some construction of the footpath at the venue. There are also many water hazards 

please keep an eye on young children who could fall into the lake. It is very deep and there are sharp 

rocks around the edge of the lake.  

We will have first aid kits on site as well as first aiders, 

upstairs in the officials desk. Please ensure you bring 

any medical supplies you need for your paddlers. 

There is a waiver form that will need to be signed by 

each parent or caregiver. 

In the event of an emergency there is a assmbley 

point on the map that is marked by a red cross. 

 

 

If you have any other Kōrero or questions please do not heistate to contact us at Waitakere. Its about 

whānau and whānaungatana.Ngā mihi nui. 

Tahuri Tumoana 0272 175 182  

Safety & first aid 

Final comments 


